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Updates on facilities progressing through Cleaner Air Oregon 
 
The Lane Regional Air Protection Agency has updated the progress of facilities moving through 
the Cleaner Air Oregon program. Below is a brief description of the updates. View relevant 
documents and full details by visiting each facility’s specific webpage. 
 
Hexion, Inc. 
https://www.lrapa.org/329/Hexion-Inc   
 
Hexion requested the Emissions Inventory due date be moved from December 1, 2021, to 
December 10, 2021, to align with a December 10, 2021, due date listed in Stipulation and Final 
Order (SFO) No. 21-3839 signed on September 3, 2021. 
 
SFO No. 21-3839 established a process for Hexion to evaluate its Hazardous Air Pollutant 
(HAP) emissions to determine if the potential to emit equals or exceeds 10 tons per year for any 
individual HAP or 25 tons per year of cumulative HAPs. This SFO established a due date of 
December 10, 2021, for Hexion to submit this Hazardous Air Pollutant Evaluation to LRAPA. 
 
LRAPA approved Hexion’s request. The new due date for the facility’s emissions inventory is 
December 10, 2021. 
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